ATHLETICS PEER LEARNING LAB
COVEL COMMONS
DIVISION OF UNDERGRADUATE EDUCATION
 COLLEGE OF LETTERS & SCIENCE
237 COVEL COMMONS
BOX 951320
LOS ANGELES, CALIFORNIA 90095-1320
	
March 13, 2012



The Athletics Peer Learning Lab is currently seeking Peer Learning Facilitators (tutors) for the 2012-2013 academic year. As we commonly offer lower division math and science courses, we were wondering if you mind letting engineering students know about this job opportunity.  Our lab offers UCLA undergraduate students the chance to work closely with peers in a welcoming environment and help them improve their learning skills. There will be approximately 50 positions available for the 2012-2013 academic year. 

The Athletics Peer Learning Lab serves undergraduate Division I student-athletes. The focus of learning support is on lower-division General Education courses and selected introductory math/science courses, but learning guidance is also offered for student athletes’ academic writing needs and occasionally for upper-division courses. 

Why apply:
1. Flexible part time job – our lab operates primarily in the evenings, Monday through Thursday from 5:30 p.m. to 9:30p.m., and you decide what days and times you are available. 
1. Highly competitive pay– $12.98 for individual sessions and preparation time, and $17.41 for group sessions.
1. Convenient location– all peer learning sessions take place in Covel Commons located on the Hill.
1. Networking opportunities with UCLA professors, the Department of Intercollegiate Athletics, and peers.
1. Professional and academic growth.

Additional requirements are listed on the application, which can be downloaded at http://www.uclabruins.com/academics/ucla-athletic-peer-learning-lab.html. Applications are also available in Covel Commons (237), College Academic Counseling (A316 Murphy), Honors Programs (A311 Murphy), and the Office of Academic & Student Affairs in HSSEAS (6426 Boelter Hall).   

We will also be hosting a Recruitment Mixer at the beginning of next quarter:
· Recruitment Mixer: Thursday, April 5, 5:30-7:30 p.m., Covel Commons 203  

We would greatly appreciate it if you could please pass this information on to your students. Applications should be submitted to 237 Covel Commons no later than Monday, April 9, 2012 at 5:00 p.m.. 

We look forward to receiving applications from engineering students.

Sincerely, 

Juliette Reid
PLF Supervisor, Athletics Peer Learning
